Seton Health Office

Dear Parents,

As of March 18, the Travel Advisory states:

New Yorkers do not need to quarantine upon returning to NYS if you are traveling within US or its territories. The US Virgin Islands, St. James, St. John's, St. Croix, including Puerto Rico are considered US territories.

Baja California, Aruba, Canada and Mexico require that you quarantine 7 days and test on the 5^h day before returning to school.

Please check with the airlines you are flying on. Some are requiring pre-testing before boarding especially those flying in and out of the US.

Nurse Anne

Anne Weber-Marks

Seton Catholic School